
Term 1, Week 6, Mar 09, 2023 

Newsletter

MESSAGE FROM THE
PRINCIPAL

I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S
A N D  E V E N T S :

5/6 Bevan Hosting
Assembly

NAPLAN Yr 3 and Yr 5

Yr 3 Xu Hosting Assembly

Harmony Day Breakfast
1/2 Vinu Hosting Assembly

Fri 10 Mar

Wed 15 - Fri 24 Mar

Fri 17 Mar

Fri 24 Mar

Phone the school office if your
child is absent from school.

Our 2023 student leadership team is now finalised.

Tomorrow morning at assembly, all student leaders

will be presented their leadership badges.

Classes have completed their voting and selected

their class Student Representative Council (SRC)

members. Congratulations to those students who

were selected.

Today our 2023 Learning Commission have

participated in a planning day with other Darwin

and Palmerston schools. They have begun to plan

their 2023 journey and actions. We look forward to

hearing about their work throughout the year.



On Monday 27th February, we held our school council Annual General

Meeting. A big thank you to the parents and carers who were able to come.

Being on school council is a wonderful way of supporting our school and

having a voice about the direction we are heading. Our next school council

meeting is on Tuesday 21st of March at 5:45pm in the staff room. All parents

are welcome to attend. 

WPS  S t uden t  Rep re sen ta t i ve  Counc i l  2 023

Wagaman  P r imary  S choo l  C ounc i l  2 023

Our 2023 Annual School Improvement Plan has been finalised. It is

summarised on the next page for your information. 



Congratulations to 5/6 Hammond and 5/6 Vavlas who has attendance of over

90% so far this year. It is great to see that six of our classes currently have

attendance of 90% or greater for the year so far. Keep up the great effort

everyone. 



Arrive at school
from 7:55am

Looking forward to seeing everyone at

school every day.

Kind Regards 

Mandy McKinnon

It was great to see many parents and carers come in and connect with

teachers last week as part of Learning Conferences. Parent engagement in the

educational development of children improves outcomes for students at

school. If you were unable to make it last week, please contact your child’s

teacher via Seesaw and schedule a time to meet. 

Ms Gant has made the difficult decision to finish her work at Wagaman 

 Primary at the end of Term 1. We are currently working on recruiting a teacher

to take the 1/2 class for the remainder of the year.  



LEARNING SPOTLIGHT
YEAR  1 / 2  AH  MAT

What is technology and how has it changed? 

This has been our focus question for our history unit this term. Students

have thoroughly enjoyed investigating what technology is and how it has

continued to evolve and make life easier for humans.

We are fortunate enough to have some First Nations technology in our

school, including an amazing fish trap. The children loved looking at this

and discussing it potential uses. 

We have also been focusing on writing recounts this term. Here are some

wonderful recounts on the story we read, Sharing a Shell by Julia

Donaldson. We also created underwater worlds to match our writing. How

awesome are they?! 









LEARNING COMMISSION
The Wagaman Learning Commission participated in their first meeting of

the Northern Territory Learning Commission for 2023. 
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